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Update from O�ce Hall - One Way Tra�c
Parents,

We know tra�c can get backed up on Sequoyah in the afternoons during
pickup. Lately, there have been too many instances of parents coming
into the wrong entrance. Please understand this entrance to the school
is clearly marked as one way. Vehicles entering improperly can be cited.
This a safety issue for all of us. We want to ensure everyone gets their
children in a safe, orderly manner.

Thank you.
-O�cer Hall

JSE APPAREL SALE!
The JSE PTO will be sponsoring an apparel store offering a variety of t-shirts and masks. Below are a
few of the options. Click on the link below to see the full selection! Orders must be placed by
September 30th. Orders will be distributed to the student associated with the order at school. Let's all
show our JSE spirit!

https://jseapparel2020.itemorder.com/sale
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No Pets Allowed on Campus
As a reminder, Maryville City and MCS have a strict No Pets on Campus
policy. For the safety of our children and staff, please do not bring your
dog, or other pets, to school at drop off or pick up.

Adventure Club News
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School will be closed from October 5th - October 13th for Fall Break as well as professional
development days for our teachers. Students enrolled in Adventure Club may sign up to attend on
these dates. Sign ups will run from now through September 25th. Forms will be available outside of
the Adventure Club entrance.

Please e-mail misty.cable@maryville-schools.org or call 865-681-8210 if you have any Adventure Club
related questions.

Changes to Instructional Method
The next opportunity to change your student's method of instruction (from digital to traditional, or vice
versa) will be on September 30th, with the new instructional option beginning after fall break on
October 14th.

Once again, we remind you that families are limited to changing instructional options to one switch for
the entire school year.

If you wish to change at that time, please call the o�ce at 865-983-8551 by noon on September 30th.

Below is the most recent version of the MCS Covid-19 decision
tree.
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Ways to Help Your School:



https://smile.amazon.com/

